20 August 2014

Warwick Anderson General Manager — Networks Branch S
Australian Energy Regulator : : COU”CI' .
GPO Box 3131

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Anderson,
RE: Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public lighting aspects of Ausgrid’s Regulatory
Proposal for 2014 -19.

Waverley Council is a member of the SSROC Street Lighting Improvement Program. This letter is to
confirm that we support the SSROC submission of 8 August 2014 and encourage the AER to give the
matters raised close consideration.

Should you have any questions about this matfer, please contact Mr Minas Kassiou on (02) 9369
8021 or by email at minask@waverley.nsw.gov.au.

Yours Sincerely,
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Executive Manager - Creating Waverley

All correspondence should be addressed to Waverley Council
PO Box 9, Bondi Junction NSW 1355 | DX 12006, Bondi Junction
PHONE 9369 8000 | FAX 9387 1820 | EMAIL waver@waverley.nsw.gov.au | WEB www.waverley.nsw.gov.au

Our Customer Service Centre is located at 55 Spring Street, Bondi Junction Printed on 100% recycled paper



